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November 13, 1985 

José Ferrater Mora 
1518 Willowbrook Lañe 
Villanova, PA 19085 

Dear José: 

I have received the following letter from Oliver 
Franklin. Can you please provide me with the information he 
requested. Thank you. 

^CLIFFORD B. COHN 
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CITY O P PHILADELPHIA 
OFFICE OF THE CITY REPRESENTATIVE 
1660 MUNICIPAL SERVICES BUILDING 
PHILADELPHIA. PA. 19102-1684 

D U N M L. mmmwKM 
OTV AEF*E«MTATfVE 

BARBARA 8. FENHAOCN 
OCrVTV OTT WFW8CNTATI VE 

YVONNE FORSTON 
OirHITY CITY RtMKSCNTATlVI 

OLIVER FRANKÜN 
MPUTY OTY RCmCSfNTATlVC 

LCNORA E. BERSON 
OffCCTO*. 8PCCIAL PHOJeCTS 

• 

. 

November 6,1985 

Clifford B. Cohn 
Attorney at Law 
2400 The Packard Building 
Fifteenth and Chestnut Streets 
Philadelphia, PA 19102 

Dear Clifford: 

I also enjoyed meeting you at dinner and receivíng the information from the October 
13, 1983 íssue of the Philadelphia Inquirer on your step-father, José Ferrater Mora. Can 
you send me some more information on the Condecoration Queen Isabella given 
by King Juan Carlos I of Spain; the Prínce of Asturias Pri2e in the Humanities and the 
Great Cross of Alphonse X, the Wise. Once I have some background information, then 
I think we will be in a position to move forward. 
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Your step-father and I share the same birthdate. A Happy Birthday to him! 

Best wishes. 

OF:dml 

Sincerely, 

OLIVER FRANKLIN 
Deputy City Representa tí ve 
for Arts and Culture 
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